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P.U.R.P.   .S.E. 
Parents Utilizing Resources | Providing Opportunities | Serving | Encouraging 
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March 8-10 
Basketball State Tournament 

 

March 15 
Edukit Order Site Opens 

 

March 18-22 
Spring Break 

 

Fridays, March 8—May 17 
Parent Prayer Time 

 

Friday, April 5 
Fun Lunch 

 

Friday, April 5 
GLOW Run 

Mark your calendar for the CHA GLOW Run Friday, April 5 at 
the John Merrill Sports Complex, behind First Southern Baptist 
Church (6400 S. Sooner Rd.). The evening begins with a tailgate 
dinner for the entire  family at 6:00 p.m. Elementary race starts 
at 7:15 p.m. with the secondary race following. P.U.R.P.O.S.E 
sponsors this and other school-wide fundraisers to support 
needs such as new elementary playground turf, playground 
equipment, fine arts programs, STEM programs and CHA      
missions. Check the P.U.R.P.O.S.E page on the CHA website for 
details. https://www.cha.org/support-cha/purpose.cfm. 

Support CHA Spring Athletics! 

Check the athletic calendar each week  

for powerlifting, soccer, baseball,     

tennis and golf competitions.  

Follow CHA on Facebook 

Christian Heritage Academy @CHACrusaders 

Christian Heritage Academy Booster Club 

@All4CHACRUSADERS 

Go Light Our World — GLOW Run!!! 

P.U.R.P.O.S.E. (formerly Parent Club) is an acronym for “Parents Utilizing Resources, Providing Opportunities, 

Serving and Encouraging”. All parents and guardians of CHA students are a member of P.U.R.P.O.S.E.  Activities 

include the New Parent Dinner, Fall Festival, coordinating homeroom mom activities, organizing school-wide 

fundraising events, providing hospitality at graduation and to teachers and staff through luncheons, snack days 

and parent-teacher conferences. PURPOSE uses the funds raised throughout the year to support the mission of 

CHA by meeting school needs. Recently, P.U.R.P.O.S.E. provided teacher/staff bonuses, teacher grants, new  

water fountains/bottle-filling stations, Chromebooks, Smartboards and other classroom and school needs. 

https://www.cha.org/support-cha/purpose.cfm
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Edukit Elementary School Supplies 
Save Time and Money 
 

What if you could order your student’s school 
supplies with just a few clicks of the computer 
from the comfort of your couch!  You can!!!
Enter Edukit—elementary parents can order  
school supplies online, including 3-ring       
notebooks, for the 2019 school year beginning 
Friday, March 15.  Supplies will be delivered to 
your child’s teacher in time for Elementary 
Notebook Night. Watch for information to 
come home within the week, check the CHA 
website or contact Ashley Tyler at 
atyler@cha.org or 405-255-5870 for questions. 

  

 
 
 
 

Partner Parents Needed 
 

PURPOSE is seeking existing CHA families to 
partner with new families coming to CHA next 
school year. CHA Partner Families will: 
 Welcome new families beginning the en-

rollment process March—August. 
 Invite families to upcoming events this 

school year, or meet during the summer. 
 Serve as a resource to answer questions 

about school activities, events, and general 
questions about  school. 

 Assist new families in meeting other par-
ents and students. 

 Accompany new families to the New Parent 
dinner in late August/early September. 

 Reach out each month throughout the 
school year. 

To be a Partner Parent, contact Deborah Young 
at daytkymey@sbcglobal.net or 405-623-3865. 

Crusader Closet Returns 

Following last year’s highly successful debut, 
Crusader Closet returns in early Fall 2019. Let 
Crusader Closet be the first place you shop for 
Crusader dress code appropriate clothing!    
Donations of clean, gently used and new   
clothing for grades PK through seniors will be 
accepted soon. As you make the swap from 
winter to spring clothing, remember to set 
aside your donations for the Crusader Closet! 
Contact Shelly Cuchiara at 405-706-7743   or 
Regan Williams at 405-255-6072 for more      
information. Email regancpa@hotmail.com  or 
shelly.cuchiara@anthonystv.com. 
 
 

 
 

Fall Festival Update 
 

Fall Festival is more than just a family          
oriented, fun evening for CHA families.   
 
The primary intent is to raise funds to bless 
teachers and staff with a Christmas bonus. 
The total raised for CHA teachers and staff for 
Christmas 2018 bonuses was $13, 995.00! 
 
Thank you to P.U.R.P.O.S.E. Fall Festival      
coordinator Kasonjah Frolich, homeroom   
coordinators Jennifer Baker and Andrea Cruz, 
Treasurer Regan Williams, class and grade 
homeroom moms and parents who             
volunteered to help each booth, teachers and 
staff, the extra effort from custodial staff and 
each family who invested in CHA.   

When you shop Crusader Closet and order Edukit, you not only save money on clothing and 

school  supplies, you also help provide teacher grants,  STEM programs and fine arts   

 supplies as well as other classroom and school needs. 


